
 

 

Schools with librarians.  Students with  nurses, counselors, art & music. 

Help make this the new normal. 

 

SCHOOL ACTION DAYS 

Thursdays: May 8, 22, June 5 &12, 2014 

 

 
 

Join PCCY to take action. 
 

 Participate at City Hall,  4th Floor at 10am in a compelling “action.”  
(10am for Press Conference)   

 Attend Council Meeting 
(Bring a sign)  

 Visit your Council Members anytime from 10am to 2pm.  
 

Want to brush up on the latest and refine plans?  

 

Artful School Action Advocacy Training – Wed. April 30 4pm -6pm UWSEPASNJ 1709 BF Parkway-sign up at 

http://goo.gl/Lv4Z2f 

 
Pre-Action Day Conference Call Info Session the night BEFORE each action:  
Wednesdays May 7th, 21st,  June 4th & 11th 7:30-8PM. Call-in number: (619) 326-2772; access code 5182596. 

 

Is your group interested in co-sponsoring or performing at these events?  Contact shaneeg@pccy.org or 

gretchenelise@pccy.org  

 

RSVP by calling: (215) 563-5848 or emailing info@pccy.org  

What do we 
want? 

 
$195 million to 

adequately fund 
Philly schools by 
passing the sales 
tax extension and 
the pursuit of other 

funding options.  

  

What will it 
take?  

 
 

Your voice to urge 
City Council to 

fund our schools 
now. 
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SAVE THE DATE: Delaware County Education Funding Forum 
 

Evening of May 7th  
Location TBD 
Delaware County Residents Concerned about Fair Education Funding   
What does this year’s education budget mean for Delaware County School Districts?  
 
Information / details: shaneeg@pccy.org  

 

### 

 

 

 

Philly for Pre-K Kick-off 

April 24th, 7pm at United Way 

1709 Ben Franklin Parkway, Philadelphia PA 19103 

  

All children need to be ready for Kindergarten. Children with access to high quality pre-k are 

more likely to advance grades and have improved social skills. When all children are ready 

to learn, our schools and communities are made stronger.  

Join us to learn more about this exciting campaign and explore ways we can make sure 
elected leaders prioritize pre-k in 2014.  

  

For more information contact Anne Gemmell at anneg@pccy.org and RSVP at prekforpa.org 

### 
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